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November 14,1995
NRC-95-0125

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) Detroit Edison letter to NRC," Detroit Edison Response to the
NRC Request for Additional Information Regarding Fermi 2

'
Radiological Emergency Response Preparedness Plan,"
NRC-95-0123, dated November 3,1995 |

|

Subject: Submittal of Revision 14 to the Fermi 2 Radiological Emergency j
Resoonse Preoaredness Plan )

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(q), Detroit Edison hereby submits Revision 14 to the i

Radiological Emergency Response Preparedness Plan (RERP Plan). Please note that i
Revision 13 has been canceled (Reference 2).

This revision is the result of updates to three letters of agreement with offsite support
agencies. Updated were the agreements with Frenchtown Fire Department,
Oakwood United Hospitals Inc. (Seaway Hospital), and General Electric. The
General Electric Agreement is a copy of Revision 4 to SIL 324.

Revision 14 to the RERP Plan has been reviewed in accordance with 10 CFR
50.54(q) and approved by the Onsite Review Organization in accordance with
Technical Specification 6.5. The changes made in this revision are described in
Enclosure 1, " Effectiveness Review Documentation," and do not decrease the
effectiveness of the Plan. The Plan, including Revision 14, continues to meet the
requirements and standards Of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and 10 CFR 50, Appendix E.

,

'

Enclosure 2 is an uncontrolled copy of the Revision 14 pages that include revision
bars to mark the changes. I
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This information is being submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.4(b)(5)(ii). In
addition, controlled copies of Revision 14 have been sent under separate cover to the
NRC Document Control Desk, the Region 111 Incident Response Center, and the Site
Inspector.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Ilari O. Arora at (313) 586-4213.

Sincerely,

Lynne S. Goodman
Director, Nuclear Licensing

Enclosures (2)

cc: T. G. Colburn
M. J. Jordan
II. J. Miller (2 copies)
A. Vegel (1 copy)
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